
 

 

 

Sherburn News — Friday 23rd February 2024 
Dear Parents and Carers  

Another great week and start to the second half of the Spring Term! 

All the children have come back into school happy and ready to learn. 

KS1 children had an amazing experience visiting the Yorkshire Air  

Museum on Wednesday. Although it was a little rainey and wet, this  

didn’t dampen their excitement and enjoyment of their learning experi-
ence and they all had lots to talk about on their return - We have also 

seen some children writing about their experiences. 

In the last half term the children were learning about Fundamental British 
Values and we were all very impressed with how they could not only  

remember them but what they meant! 

Maybe you could ask them at home and see if they can tell you what they 
are? 

This week, we have also been talking about perseverance and how it is 
very important not to give up, even if things are sometimes difficult. 

Again, the children gave some really mature responses to questions they 
were asked. We used Walt Disney as an example of someone who perse-

vered. The children were amazed that the man who created Mickey 
Mouse was fired from his first job because he lacked creativity, imagina-
tion and good ideas! Little did they know! Just goes to show you should 

neve give up your dreams! 

Please remember, although I’m sure your children won’t let you forget, 
that it is the KS2 trip next Thursday. If anyone has any questions about 

the trip I am sure class teachers will be happy to answer them. 

Hope everyone has a lovely weekend and we will see you on Monday 

 
Ms Pattison (Acting Headteacher) and Mrs Evans (Associate Headteacher) 



 
 

 
 

Attendance News 

Whole School Attendance News  

 

Our Federation Target is 97% 

 

This week’s whole school attendance was:  

92.26% 

Class Attendance News  

   

Early Years:  100% 

Class 1:       84.85% 

Class 2:         91.86% 

 

Well done to Early Years 
who will be enjoying their  

extra playtime.  

 
 

Individual Attendance 
News 

 
Well done to all the children 
who achieved 100% Attendance 
this week. 

                     



Stars of the Week 

 

 

 

 
Forests School Stars of the Week: 

 

  

 

 

                      

 

 

 

Early Years & Class 1 

Noah 

 For taking his time to 
paint a realistic obser-
vational painting of his 

daisy.  

Mabel 

For showing great care 
when planting  

Seedlings. 

Lower Key Stage 2 

 For Last Week 

 

Upper Key Stage 2 

For Last Week 

 

Early Years 

Ivy 

For her fantastic 
independent story 

writing during  

literacy and in 
provision!  

Class 1 

Leo 

For amazing recall 
of historical facts.  

 

Class 2 

Lily-Mae 

 For giving exceptional  

effort in English this week.  

Ethan 

For extending his science 
learning at home this 

week.   

Early Years 

Emelia 

for her enthusiasm 
towards learning  

Class 1 

All of class 1 for a  

super trip to Elvington 
Air Museum. You all 

made us so proud with 
your behaviour and 

attention to  

detail!   

Class 2 

George 

 For fantastic effort 
on reading plus.  

Jack 

For brilliant effort and 
resilience during maths  



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

PE Days and Kits 

On PE days (Wednesday and Fridays) children will come to school in their 
PE kit and remain in their PE kits all day.  

PE kit is a white t-shirt, black shorts and plimsolls or trainers for outside. 
As the weather gets colder, children can wear their school sweatshirts 
over their t-shirt—NO hoodies, or branded clothing. Just the school 

sweatshirt or a school fleece.  

 

Forest School Days 

On Forest School day (Thursday) children are to come to school in their  
uniform but ensuring that they have their arms and legs covered. As we 

move into Autumn and Winter, this shouldn’t be a problem as the boys will 
be wearing trousers and jumpers and the girls wearing trousers or tights. 

Children may bring an extra sweatshirt/fleece to add as an extra layer 
when it is cold. They will also need a weather appropriate coat.  

No jewellery is to be worn on PE, Forest School or swimming days. If      
children are able to take out and put back in earrings on their own they 

may do so. If they are not able to, they should not wear earrings to school 
on these days. Taping over earrings is not permitted.  

 



Our learning this week….Early Years 

What a wonderful week in Early years, making play dough, making cupcakes, water play 
and a trip to the Yorkshire Air Museum!  

 

 

 



Our Learning This Week……Class 1  
This week we have had a very exciting trip to Elvington Air Museum, we 
learned about the history of flight, and made our very own paper helicopters 
in one session, then we had a tour of the air museum and looked at real life 
planes! We even got to climb into one and sit in it!  

The children made us so proud with their behaviour and attitude all day - 
what a fantastic day! We will be following this up in class with a written re-
count of the day in our English lessons.  

 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 
 



Our Learning This Week……Class 2 
Class 2 have started their new science topic which this term we will be 
looking at light and shadows. The children went on a light hunt to find lu-
minous and non-luminous objects.  

We have also started our new geography topic where we will explore and 
research the importance of rainforests.  

Class 2 are super excited that we are swimming this term so please make 
sure your child brings their swimming things every Thursday.  

 



Safeguarding 
Safeguarding is everyone’s responsibility….. 

If you have any concerns about a child’s safety, please contact the Safeguarding Team 
at school.  

Designated Safeguarding Lead: Mrs Mould (Interim Head)  

Deputy Designated Safeguarding Lead : Miss Kim Childs (Senior Teacher & SENCO)) 

Deputy Designated Safeguarding Lead: Miss Emma Trotter (Senior Teacher) 

 

Please contact them via the school office:  

01944 710282 

sherburn-office@woldsandvalefederation.co.uk 

 

North Yorkshire Multi Agency Screening Team  

(MAST) 

0300 131 2131  
If your concerns are out of school hours or in the holidays, please phone 

01609 780780 

Or for urgent assistance call the Police on 999 

 

 

 








